
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
                                                                                                   Friday 22nd September 

 
 

Dear School Council Nominee,  
 
Congratulations you have been chosen by your class to stand for the upcoming 
election to be a School Council representative for your class.  
 
You need to prepare a short speech (no longer than 5 minutes) as to why your 
classmates should elect you to be their School Council representative for this year.  
 
Your speech may include some of the qualities you have to be a good representative:  

 good listener 
 confident in speaking in front of others  
 ideas of how to improve our school 

 
You may present your ideas as a poster, a PowerPoint or simply as a speech.  
 
After the class have heard all of the speeches, children will vote for one boy and one 
girl (from the nomination list) who they would like to sit on the School Council and 
represent their class in future meetings. 

 
The elections will take place on Thursday 28th September. 

 
 

Good luck and we look forward to your hearing election speech. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Jenson, Mrs Kelleher and Miss O’Donnell 
 
 
 

 
 

 


